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September 201

22 Francis Oakes Way
WEST PENNANT HILLS NSW 2125

Director Infrastructure Projects

Department of Planning and Environment

Application number SSI 13_6136

Major Projects Assessment

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir

NORTHCONNEX PROJECT

We the occupants of the above address are very concerned about the construction of

the proposed West Connex tunnel which will affect the residents of West Pennant

Hills.

In particular our concerns are the location of the southern stack, filtration, air quality
monitoring, heavy trucks, and the use of local roads. Oaks Road M2 is a transport
hub for buses therefore parking of vehicles along the route of the trucks would be

extremely congested.

Yours faithfully

Eric and Vivien Wagstaff
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